
 

 

Hello, today is the 29th of March and all I wanted to do was wish you a happy 
Easter and make sure that you have the latest allocations and the latest numbers 
for the month of April. No changes from last week. As you can see, these are 
the allocations. The broker statements are updated. All you have to do is click 
that order entry. 

Of course, there is none. And if there's anything at all that we wish to do over 
the course of next week, we will naturally send you an email. I've updated the 
monthly performance and that is all I have for you this week and it just remains 
for me to wish you a very happy Easter with your families and we will speak to 
you next weekend. 


